
June 22, 1931.

Colonel John H. Price, 
Quebec, Canada.

Dear Colonel Price,

I have your letter of the 19th with 
referenoe to the necessity of building Improvements at 
the Boyal Military College. I am no longer a member 
of the Board of Visitors but I fully appreciate the 
necessity for increased and better aceoinmodatlon at 
that institution. As you very rightly observe, now
is the time (when building costs are lower) for such 
Improvements to be made, and while I have no knowledge 
of exactly what wqs contemplate<<, I shall gladly mention 
the matter to the Prime Minister.

I am,

Ever yours faithfully.

Prlnoipal


